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                      INFORMATION TO BE INCLUDED IN REPORT 
 
 
 
Item 5.     OTHER EVENTS 
- -------     ------------ 
 
 
      The Corporation and its representatives may from time to time make written 
or oral forward-looking statements regarding the operations, results and goals 
of the Corporation. These statements may constitute "forward-looking" 
statements, as defined in the Private Securities Litigation Reform Act of 1995 
(the "Act"). The Corporation desires to take advantage of the "safe harbor" 
provisions found in the Act regarding such "forward-looking" statements. 
 
      The Corporation wishes to caution readers not to place undue reliance on 



the "forward-looking" statements made by the Corporation or its representatives. 
Pursuant to the requirements of the Act, the Corporation is hereby identifying 
important factors that could cause the Corporation's actual results for future 
periods to differ materially from any "forward-looking" statements made with 
respect to such results. These factors include: actions of competitors, customer 
demand, price changes in the raw materials used by the Corporation, consumer 
and trade acceptance of new products, the ability to develop new products which 
will be accepted by the consumer and the trade, changes in consumer preferences 
and spending patterns, consumer perception of health-related issues, the 
Corporation's ability to achieve gains in productivity and improvements in 
capacity utilization, the effectiveness of advertising and marketing spending, 
changes in laws and regulations, including taxation and accounting standards and 
changes in social and demographic trends. 
 
      The Corporation cautions that the foregoing list of important factors is 
not exclusive. The Corporation does not undertake to update any forward-looking 
statements that may be made from time to time by or on behalf of the 
Corporation. 
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